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Wanalirri School Newsletter Week 4 Term 4 2015 

Dear Parents and Families,  
Thanks to all those who attended our school Mass and the school community meeting af-
ter it last Tuesday. It was great to share some of the important information about the up-
coming celebrations for the Diocesan 50th and Wanalirri 25th Anniversary. Come and see 
the windows  next to our Photo Area for more information about the celebrations to come 
and how you can be involved. 

BELOW: The statue of Our Lady of Lourdes, chosen  for the grotto being built as part of the Diocesan 
50th / Wanalirri 25th Anniversary celebrations. 
TOP RIGHT: Fr Simon celebrated All Souls’ Mass in the cemetery for us last Wednesday. Thanks to 
those who came to the Mass and to the shared meal at School afterwards. The students’ cooking was ex-
cellent.                                               BOTTOM RIGHT:  Welcoming the statue of Our Lady. 

There will be no school on Friday November 13th as Dean and Michelle are attending meetings. 



ABOVE: Steve Stevets from Boab Health Service visited the 
school to teach the students about healthy eating. His lesson 
finished with a healthy cooking session. Students helped to 
prepare, and then demolish, a delicious Chicken & Vegetable 
Stir-fry.  

BELOW:  The information window for the 2016 
anniversaries. Come and see! 

Below: Fr Simon, our priest, will re-
turn in late November. A Mass to cel-
ebrate Christmas and the beginning 
of the Year of Mercy, declared by 
Pope Francis, will be said at that 
time. Times will be advertised when 
confirmed. Any Baptisms will be cel-
ebrated then also. Let Dean know. 

100% Attenders Week 3 
Daemon Dalton Sionel Keiran Tatyana 


